
Humboldt Lodge No. 79 – April
2024
Hello brothers,

April  is  nearly  here  and  everywhere  I  look;  I  see  the
delightful signs of Spring in bloom. It’s so pleasing to see
the flowers popping up everywhere, and it reminds me of the
time I spent in my youth with my grandmother. She loved her
garden, and I was her little helper; always quick with the
trowel or the watering can. Together we planted countless
annuals and bulbs each Spring. It was time well spent, and I
still remember it like it was yesterday. Those are some very
fond  memories  and  to  this  day,  I  love  gardening  and  the
springtime as much as grandma did.
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The  guys  have  been  putting  in  some  good  practices  in
preparation for our upcoming degree. Please brothers, come out
and support our candidate.

March  28th  is  a  Second  Degree  for  Brother  Darren  Albert
Toland.

We  also  have  a  new  candidate  and  a  third  degree  on  the
horizon. I’ll keep you posted. More updates to follow shortly
after I review the events calendar.

Our next stated meeting is Thursday, April 4th and we’ll be
enjoying a presentation from Bethel No. 86 – Job’s Daughters
and the triumphant return of Sandy Lambo’s famous meatloaf
dinner! So glad you are feeling better Sandy.

Another favorite quote:

“There is nothing noble in being superior to your fellow man;
true nobility is being superior to your former self.”

― Ernest Hemingway

And now, I’d like to introduce Brother Cory Ng. Cory hails



from San Francisco and spent some time in Minnesota while his
father worked for what would become Northwest Airlines. In the

4th grade, he moved back to the bay area where he lived until
2003. At that time, he moved to Humboldt County, and met
Brother Josh Lawrence while working at the Bay Shore Mall.
They became fast friends and kept in touch when Cory moved
back down south to Sacramento a year later. In 2018, Cory made
the move to Humboldt permanently. By that time, Josh was a
member of Humboldt Lodge and introduced Cory to Freemasonry. A
few of Cory’s uncles that live in San Francisco are masons,
and his friend Aaron Eaton is the master of Redding-Trinity
Lodge No. 27.
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In his spare time, Cory enjoys the great outdoors. Hiking,
walking his dog, and shooting at the range are some of his
favorite activities. He is also a big fan of Star Wars and



Disney. I’ll bet he is looking forward to the next season of
The Mandalorian as much as I am.

Respectfully,

Daniel Sarver
Master
Humboldt Lodge No. 79


